
Part of a half-time 
pep talk to a losing 

sports team 

The next great 
holiday:           Day 
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Text from a sitcom 
script (e.g. Seinfeld) 

A name for a cat 
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Code words passed 
between secret 

agents to confirm 
their identities 

A line from a passive
-aggressive note 
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Where do babies 
come from? 

Something a 
neighbor borrowed 
and never returned 
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New company 
directive: all 

employees must do 
this twice a day 

The subtitle of a new 
Fast & Furious film 

Bring Your Own Book 
bringyourownbook.com 

Something written 
on an IOU 

A line from 
a movie review 
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The title of 
an unpublished 

 Stephen King novel 

A sentence that's 
funnier when you 
replace one word 

with "pants" 
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Text on a baby 
announcement 

Text on 
a tombstone 
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A one-liner from 
an action movie 

The secret password 
to a magical cave 
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The last thing 
you want to hear 

on a first date 

The last line 
of a haiku 

(5 syllables) 
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A pick-up line 

Something we're all 
thinking but are 
too afraid to say 
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Lyrics from 
a hip hop song 

(e.g. Jay-Z) 

The most important 
ingredient in 

a magic potion 
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A phrase you 
wouldn't want 
to hear your 

grandparents say 

A universal truth 
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Spoiler alert: 
An unusual 

murder weapon in 
a mystery novel 
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A line from 
a science textbook 

Overheard in 
a dream 
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The repeated 
lyrics in a 

techno dance song 

Something you'll lie 
awake thinking 
about tonight 
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Overheard at 
a garage sale 

Part of a note passed 
between desks in 

elementary school 
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The best part 
of a vacation 

The moment a 
bad omen appears 
in a horror novel 
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Overheard on a CB 
radio channel where 
truckers are talking 

Famous last words 
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The humble 
beginnings of a 

certifiable genius 

The third-place prize 
on a game show 
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Lyrics from a 
punk rock song 
(e.g. Ramones) 

An item in 
a police report 
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The moment in 
a western when 
gunfighters have 

a showdown 

A statement likely 
to be challenged 

if presented as fact 
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An item on a resume 
A phrase that could 

inspire revolt 
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Lyrics from a lullaby 
(e.g. Rock-a-bye 

Baby) 

The moment in 
a mystery novel 

when an important 
clue is found 
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Overheard while 
politicians are 

debating 

A euphemism 
for going to 

the bathroom 
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A line from 
a politician's 

biography 

Part of a love letter 
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Lyrics from 
a blues song 

(e.g. B.B. King) 

Text from 
a cookbook 
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The moment in 
a sci-fi novel when 

a robot behaves 
unexpectedly 

A hero's catchphrase 
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Something spoken 
by an animal in 

a fairy tale 

Text on a product's 
warning label 
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Something that 
deserves applause 

The moment in 
a romance novel 

when love blooms 
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Part of an online 
restaurant review 

A doctor's note on 
a patient's chart 
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A caption in 
a fashion magazine 

The moment in a 
fantasy novel when 
the hero is chosen 
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The name of 
a magazine or 

website for kids 

Something a winner 
would say 
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A professional 
wrestler's nickname 

A line from a 
celebrity's biography 
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A political slogan 

The name of 
a superhero 

Bring Your Own Book 

bringyourownbook.com 

A line in 
an eviction notice 

Part of a 
fortune teller's 

prophecy 
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A message in a bottle 

Part of a 
big fight scene in 
a superhero story 
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A stage direction in 
a comedic play 

Something you're 
surprised to find in 

a coat pocket 
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A quote someone 
would use as 

an email signature 

A bit of 
an urban legend 
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bringyourownbook.com 

Lyrics from 
a power ballad 
(e.g. Journey) 

The words that 
bring an end to 

an argument 
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Strange first words 
for a child 

Part of the 
tearful reunion in 
a romance novel 
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Something you 
could hear Arnold 

Schwarzenegger say 

A menu item at 
a fancy restaurant 
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Step three in 
an evil plan to 

take over the world 

How you know it's 
the best party ever 
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The name of 
a new party game 

The award-winning 
moment in 

a dramatic film 
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A line on a worker's 
performance 

evaluation 

The moment in 
a mystery novel 
when the killer 

is unmasked 
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An unusual item 
on an airplane 

safety card 

Something 
a hypnotist would 
repeat to induce 

a trance 
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A good warning 
to children 

The description of 
the villain in 

an adventure film 
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A line from 
a horoscope 

The name of 
a store that sells 

almost everything 
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A stage direction I 
 a dramatic play 

A line that should 
be on the back cover 

to sell this book 
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This just in: A line 
of breaking news! 
The name of a city 
in a fantasy novel 
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Lyrics from 
a holiday song 

Fine print on 
a long contract 
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This is the way 
the world ends 

                is my 
middle name 
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A reaction to 
discovering treasure 

The name of 
a specialized 

clothing store 
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A passage from 
a religious text 

The name of 
a trendy mixed drink 
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A sentence that's 
twice as dramatic 
when read slowly 

Part of a 
royal proclamation 
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Part of a 
creation myth 

Words tattooed 
on someone's body 
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The punchline 
of a joke 

A euphemism for 
going to bed 
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Something yelled at 
a broken machine 

Words that a zombie 
would groan after 

saying "brains" 
fifty times 
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Something that 
demands an apology 

The title of 
a post-apocalyptic 

sci-fi novel 
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In some countries, 
this is illegal 

The slogan on 
a bumper sticker 
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Part of an online 
product review 

The title of a 
murder mystery 

novel 

Bring Your Own Book 
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The moment in 
a fantasy novel 
when the quest 

is completed 

The name of an 
all-purpose 

household cleaner 
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The moral of 
the story is... 

A phrase that 
would be 

extra creepy if 
you whispered it 
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The most 
emotional moment 

in an opera 

A ridiculous 
tabloid headline 
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The moment in 
a fairy tale when 

someone is cursed 

Text on a 
motivational poster 
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bringyourownbook.com 

Overheard at 
a sporting event 

The name of a health 
and beauty product 
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Something written 
in a warranty 

The moment in a 
romance novel when 

hearts are broken 
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Part of a piece 
of email spam 

A real cliffhanger 
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The yoga instructor 
makes us chant 

this mantra over 
and over again 

Part of 
a wedding toast 
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The title of 
a buddy cop movie 

Text from 
a nature guide 
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A bit of bad news 

The part in 
a children's film 

where a kid 
outsmarts an adult 
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Something you can't 
believe you forgot 

until just now 

The moment in 
a fantasy novel when 

the quest is begun 
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A sentence in 
a fortune cookie 

Text from 
a travel guide 
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Clear evidence 
that it's time 

to call the doctor 

The name of 
an entertainment 

magazine or website 
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The title of a 
long-lost thriller by 

Alfred Hitchcock 

The first thing 
you think when 

you wake up 
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Part of a driver's 
education manual 

Something shouted 
at a fleeing criminal 
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An error message 
on a computer 

A name for a dog 
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Text on 
a birthday card 

The moment in 
a horror novel 

before someone 
goes missing 
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Part of a superhero's 
origin story 

A phrase you could 
see on a T-shirt 
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An alien's first words 
to humankind 

The title of 
a romance novel 
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Something 
the government 

doesn't want 
people to know 

The name of a 
fast food restaurant 

Bring Your Own Book 
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Words on 
a welcome mat 

A line from 
a concert review 
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Something shouted 
at another driver 

in traffic 

Words from 
a magic spell 
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A rejected 
catchphrase for 

a character 
in a sitcom 

We'd all be in trouble 
if this were true 
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A moment in 
a propaganda film 

A bit of good news 
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A line from 
a teenager's diary 

The name of an 
expensive luxury car 
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The moment in 
a sci-fi novel when 

a new world 
is discovered 

An excuse for 
forgetting a birthday 
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Don't open an email 
with this subject line 

Overheard at the zoo 

Bring Your Own Book 
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Part of a letter home 
from summer camp 

A town slogan 
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Overheard while 
toddlers are 

playing with toys 

Something used 
as money in 

a post-apocalyptic 
society 
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Text from 
a soap opera script 

(e.g. General 
Hospital) 

The name of 
a candy bar 
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A curious footnote 
on a tax form 

The name of 
a television sitcom 
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A celebrity's 
Twitter update 

An unexpected line 
in a poem 
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A line from 
a manifesto 

The name of 
a sports car with 

a huge engine 
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Text from 
a book about 

conspiracy theories 

A line that's sarcastic 
when you replace 

a name with 
"Captain Obvious" 
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A menu item at 
a greasy burger joint 

A curious title for 
a doctoral thesis 
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Lyrics from a 
country-western 
song (e.g. Johnny 

Cash) 

The title of 
a self-help book 
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Something it would 
be irritating for 

a parrot to repeat 

Advice for 
graduating seniors 
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bringyourownbook.com 

The name of 
a legal drama 
on television 

Narration from a 
nature documentary 

about animals 
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A line of graffiti 
on a building 

The name of 
a craft beer 
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Something shouted 
by an athlete when 
they score a point 

Words scribbled on 
a sticky note 
at the office 

Bring Your Own Book 
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The meaning 
of life is... 

The name of 
a popular new 

indie band 
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An excuse 
for being late 

The name of 
a battleship 
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SETUP: Everyone has a different 
book and sits in a circle. The 
cards are placed face-down in 
the middle. The starting player 
should also have a 1-minute 
timer. 

Bring Your Own Book 
Royale Rules 

 
Our recommended game mode: 
Where it’s the books you bring 
that battle to see which is the 
best of the batch! 
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PICKING: The starting player 
takes the top card off the deck, 
picks a prompt, and reads it 
aloud. 

GOAL: The first book to win four 
cards (with 5-7 players) or five 
cards (with 3-4 players) is 
crowned the winner of the book 
royale!  
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TIMER: The first Seeker to find 
matching text announces "I've 
got it," which starts the timer. 

SEEKING: Everyone except the 
Picker searches their book for 
text to match the prompt. 
They're seeking for sequential 
text of any length: a single word, 
half of a sentence, a whole 
sentence, multiple sentences. 
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JUDGING: The Picker chooses 
their favorite submission and 
hands that Reader the card. The 
Reader tucks the card into the 
book (like a bookmark), checking 
to see if it has enough to win. 

READING: When the timer runs 
out (or every Seeker announces 
"I've got it"), each Seeker reads 
what they’ve found. Seekers who 
didn't find text in time open to a 
random page and read a random 
sentence from it. 
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For more detailed instructions, 
demonstration videos, alternate 
rule sets, and more, head over to 
bringyourownbook.com. 

ROTATION: After each round, 
the person to the left of the last 
Picker starts the next round. 
ALSO, every other round, 
everyone passes their book to 
the player on their left. 
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